
 
Calvary’s Clothing Closet began in 2010 with several congregational members 

coming together to form the clothing ministry committee. They began gathering, advertising, and distributing free 

clothing to local families in need. 
                 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Community members have shared with us that the Clothing Closet Program inspired them to serve their local 

community and improve their stewardship in their own callings. Additionally, community members donate 

clothing to this event which allows for more neighbors to be served. Because of Y OUR  abilities, Y OUR  

opportunities, and Y OUR  wealth, the Clothing Closet has expanded to being an event that occurs multiple times 

a year.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Through the work of the Holy Spirit and Y OUR  stewardship, Calvary’s Clothing Closet is an example of building 

up the Body of Christ. We invite you to our next Clothing Closet in October. Please speak to Polly Pass for 

more information on ways to serve. Thank Y OU for Y OUR  stewardship. 

 

 

August 2024 From the Stewardship Board

YOUR gi(s in Ac-on

Chris&an Stewardship is the free and joyous ac7vity of managing what God has providen7ally given to His people for His purpose .

“Everyone who calls on the name of the Lord will be 
saved.” How then will they call on him in whom they 
have not believed? And how are they to believe in him 
of whom they have never heard? And how are they to 
hear without someone preaching? And how are they 
to preach unless they are sent? As it is wriEen, “How 
beau7ful are the feet of those who preach the good 
news!” - (Romans 10:13-15).

$1 – per person – per week  
This is the power of many giving liEle as they are moved by 
God's spirit.

The Li7le Black Box 
of Stewardship

1-1-1 was established by the English District to raise funds for 
missions not in the District budget. Recipients are selected by 
the English District Mission Board. This is another opportunity 
to exercise wealth stewardship. YOUR giIs demonstrate the 
power of the beauJful body of Christ working together, 
prompted by faith. Small giving results in strength from the 
many small giIs, as we give in support to selected missions. 
(Current 2024 missions are the Nuer-Language Fellowship in Mississauga, 
ON and the Eastern Washington University LCMS Campus Ministry. Pictured 
below are past and current recipients of 1-1-1 funds.)

NUER-LANGUAGE FELLOWSHIP AT 
ST. MARK – MISSISSAUGA , ON 
Pastor Gai (Sudanese) and others are 
working with the youth to establish a 
Sunday school program for the children. 
YOUR giIs help make this possible!

HOLY CROSS LUTHERAN MISSION 
– HAZELWOOD, PA 
This new mission is excellently 
placed in the community to be 
part of the area’s growth. YOUR 
giIs helped them obtain a 
building of their own, providing 
them opportuniJes to serve 
others.

SLIPPERY ROCK UNIVERSITY 
CAMPUS MINISTRY -  
YOUR small giIs make larger 
impacts in campus ministry, 
including raising future leaders of 
congregaJons where these 
graduates end up aIer college.


